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Halloween Parade information is inside the Bulletin for all the neighborhood  
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This year, the LGCA has once again signed up to participate in the Thank a Servicemember 
campaign, hosted by the city of Lakewood.   
 

We ask all residents to write at least 2 postcards, letters and/or drawings containing 
messages of thanks and good wishes.   
 

Drop your messages in the LGCA mailbox and we will send them to the city who will then send 
them to servicemembers overseas through the military support group, Operation Gratitude. 
 
And, THANK YOU for being a wonderful LGCA resident… Happy Thanksgiving to you and yours! 
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